From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Proposed opening of Manston airport **Date:** 03 December 2021 16:16:29

Dear Sir or Madam

I wish to register my total disapproval at the opening of Manston Airport as this will have disastrous effect on my property through vibration, and noise polution. My house is a four story Victorian house built in 1886 which lies directly under the flight path of the airport if this is passed my property will not withstand the vibration as the planes will be about 180 feet above my property.

Yours sincerely J.R.Green